
 
 
 
9 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT – ESTABLISHMENT OF POST 

(AN495-2003) 
 
The Planning and Transportation Committee at its meeting on 2nd December, 2002 (Report No. 757-
2002) approved the recommendation that the Director of Planning and Transportation and the 
Assistant Chief Executive (Management) report on the additional staff requirements as a result of the 
introduction of Decriminalisation of Parking Enforcement in the City. 
 
It is, therefore, recommended that a post of Team Leader (Parking), graded PO11-14, £32,244 - 
£34,554, be established in the Planning and Transportation Department to manage the introduction, 
implementation and management of this project. 
 
The cost of the establishment of this post would be £9,874 in the 2003/04 financial year and £39,495 
in a full financial year.  In 2003/04, this post would be funded from the Car Park Trading Account.  In 
future years, this post would be funded from additional income generated by the Decriminalisation of 
Parking Enforcement Scheme. 
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